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EARLY DETECTION AND TREATMENT HELPS WIN 
THE BATTLE AGAINST BREAST CANCER 

Free screenings available for women who qualify 

Contact:  
Renay Rouse    Renay.Rouse@FLHealth.gov 772-631-6008 

 
Martin County, FL – In recognition of National Breast Cancer Awareness month in October, the 
Florida Department of Health in Martin County is encouraging women to protect their health and 
receive regular screenings.  

The Florida Breast and Cervical Cancer Early Detection Program (FBCCEDP) provides access 
to the breast and cervical cancer screenings doctors recommend. The screenings are free or low 
cost for those who meet the program eligibility requirements, including residency in Martin, Palm 
Beach or Broward counties.  

Florida Breast and Cervical Cancer Early Detection Program 

To see if you qualify, call 1-954-762-3649. Additional information is available here: 
http://martin.floridahealth.gov/programs-and-services/clinical-and-nutrition-services/florida-
breast-cervical-cancer/index.html 

### 

 

About the Florida Department of Health 

The department, nationally accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board, works to protect, promote 
and improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, county and community efforts. 
 

Follow us on Twitter at @GoHealthyMartin and on Facebook. For more information about the Florida 

Department of Health please visit www.MartinCountyHealth.com 
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